Grad Parent Planning Committee, meeting #?2:

Thank you to all who have shown interest in joining the GPPC, our grads are lucky to have such an
enthusiastic team! The next planning meeting will be held Wed. Nov. 17, from 7:00-8:00 pm in
the Learning Commons and on TEAMS (Click here to join the meeting). The link for the virtual
meeting will also be posted on our website the week of the meeting. It is great knowing we have
a number of parents who will take on Executive roles for this year. This next meeting will provide
an update on plans for our Grad Winter Formal, set for Monday December 6, 7:00 - 10:00 pm.


https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTRlYjMyODctYzNlZi00ZWM2LTlkMjEtM2FlZDQxYmU5YTZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e89cd2d-1913-4336-964f-3db196d923c8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2293d3779c-ba27-4bbd-9367-1c4983fecc43%22%7d

